ADVISORY GROUP ON ELIMINATING SYSTEMIC RACISM,
OPPRESSION, AND DISCRIMINATION
Update

SUMMARY

The three ESROD advisory subgroups – Human Resources, International Decade for People of African Descent, and Governance – have met on several occasions since the last verbal update at the Executive. All subgroups are diligently working to bring forward recommendations to the March 2023 Executive meeting. Any recommendations will then be forwarded to the Board of Directors meeting in April 2023. Subgroup members have been delighted to be part of this important work for the CTF/FCE, and more specifically, to be part of vital organizational changes at the CTF/FCE.

Expected recommendations will cover the following topics:

· Job description content sent out by the CTF/FCE
· Purpose and application of self-identifying data (Procedural Handbook content)
· Job advertisements and candidate screening 
· Interview and on-boarding processes
· Employee retention and exit interview
· Selection of a fifth vice-president: designated seats
· Development of resources to recognize and celebrate the International Decade for People of African Descent
· Promotional activities to recognize and celebrate the Decade
· Workshop sessions and/or a keynote speaker of African Descent at a CTF/FCE event in 2024 to mark the end of the Decade.

NEXT STEPS

The table of contents of the fulsome report will include but not limited to the following elements:
1. ESROD Summary
2. President’s message
3. ESROD subgroups overview
4. ESROD subgroup findings and recommendations
5. Next steps 
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The report will be available at the May Executive meeting. Notwithstanding this report, all recommendations will be placed in the kit of Resolutions .
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